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Hi,  

I am writing to lodge an object about the proposed boarder changes. Epping is a community 
with strong ties. North Epping does not have close ties with its suburbs north, rather the 
township of Epping. Berowra should not cross the M2 into the Epping Town Centre. 

There is a strong community of interest between Epping, Eastwood and Marsfield - 

with a weaker link to the region north of the M2 
 
If the split foes ahead the suburb of Epping will be split across 2 federal electorates, 

which is disappointing and will cause issues as different groups have different 
priorities. We need a single-seat representation in the Epping Town Centre across 
the 3 levels of Government. 

 
Regards, 
 

Katie Hughes 
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